TO: Grades 5-8 Parents and Students
FROM: Tabitha Emery, Principal and Athletic Director
DATE: March 26, 2024

SUBJECT: Middle School Softball and Baseball Update

We are excited to announce that middle school softball will tentatively be starting the
week of April 8. Unfortunately, we will not be fielding a middle school baseball
team this year. However, we will be holding baseball practices two days per week for
those interested in participating. This will be an opportunity to learn new skills with
Coach Greg.

Softball practices will be held Monday through Friday from 2:30 to 4:30 p.m. at the
school field. The first game is scheduled for April 29th, so it is important that all players
attend practices regularly to prepare for the upcoming season.

For those interested in baseball, practices will be held on Tuesdays and Thursdays
from 2:30-4:30 p.m. More information regarding the baseball and softball program will
be provided in the coming days. We are waiting for confirmation on game dates and
that information will be forthcoming.

We are looking forward to a successful season for our fifth through eighth grade
athletes. Thank you for your support and dedication to our sports programs. Please let
me know if you need any additional information or have any questions.



